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WELCOME  
Welcome to the MCHS Family. We look 

forward to getting to know your whole family 

and want to provide you with the opportunity to 

become involved throughout the year. We value 

the unique perspectives and contributions our 

military families bring to our community. Please 

don’t hesitate to reach out with questions 

anytime during your transition.  LTC(R) Brian 

Maijala 

 

PAST EVENTS 

The fall semester of the 2022-23 school year has 

been quite eventful. Thus far, we have 

completed two parades, both the Veteran’s Day 

Parade and the Gurley Christmas Parade. The 

annual school’s Veterans Salutes hosted many 

local Veterans for the program and luncheon.

 
Recognizing those who fought for our country 

with flags to the military cemetary. 

 
 Taps at the MCHS Veterans Salute 

 

MCHS has started doing a Student 2 Student 

(S2S) program that helps students from military 

families feel welcome into the school. The S2S 

program supports the school’s work to become 

an officially recognized Purple Star School 

(military family friendly/supportive campus). 

 

 

Congratulations to our winter Graduate PFC Jayden 

Foster who has begun his new career in the Army 

(currently attending Basic at Ft Benning, GA) 

 

Don’t forget Military Ball is 18 Feb.  
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SY 22/23 EVENTS 

23 Aug Student Ambassador Purple Star Training 

17 Sep MCSS JROTC Advisory Committee 

Meeting 

19 Sep Marine Recruiters Visit and fitness 

session 

3 Nov Veterans Salute 

11 Nov Flags on Veterans Graves 

11 Nov Veterans Day Parade 

15 Nov S2S Meeting 

19 Nov Coast Guard alumni guest speaker 

1 Dec Army Material Command Community 

Outreach Initiative Acquisition guest Speaker 

27 Jan - AL A&M ROTC/JROTC Movie & 

Mentorship Night 

18 Feb - Military Ball (MCHS) 

30 Mar - AUSA Global Force Symposium 

6 Apr - Redstone Day 

 

FINAL NOTES 

The S2S group had a great meeting in November. 

They have begun planning for a S2S family day 

to introduce new families to the many 

opportunities in the Madison County area. Please 

keep in touch so we can get to know you all better 

in the near future. 

 

 

 

ALWAYS IMPROVING 

We always strive to improve as individuals and 

as a team. Please reach out with ideas of how we 

can better support out military families during 

transition. See contact below. 

 

 

Instructor Contact Information: 
SAI Lieutenant Colonel (Retired) Maijala: 

bmaijala@mcssk12.org  (256) 731-9078 
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